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Plan for the future

£80 Welcome picnic
£163 Lavant Hall xmas fair
£2,803 Christmas Fair
£1,119 Jumble sale 
£489  Winter Disco
£470  Donations
£925 100 Club
£38 Astra recycling
£40 EasyFundraising

£6,127 TOTAL

£270  Christmas book gift for 
each child

£40  Crackers for children’s  
Christmas lunch

£2585 New picnic benches
£124  Easy change photo frames 

to display in school
£295  Contribution towards Year 

1&2 Arundel Castle trip
£246  Plants and pebbles for 

Grounds Day and plywood 
floor for the Wren garden 
summer house

£233  Forest school resources 
£850   Doodle Learning – 1 year 

trial of a new, whole school 
learning resource 

£2,000   £500 for each class 

£6,643 TOTAL

The Friends of Lavant Primary School are 
proud to announce our fundraising totals 
for the Autumn term 2024!

Thank you for all your support!

We would like to share some very exciting news. Last year our school received a very 
generous donation from a gentleman from the village. He kindly left almost £30K in his 
will for the school to create an outside learning space. This is a huge amount of money, 
and it will make a such a difference to the school.

At the moment, the school, together with the governors, are looking into the best 
options to realise this plan. With a project of this size there is always a level of planning 
involved so it will take some time to realise, we will keep you updated as we progress 
with the planning.

This autumn term we have:


